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April 24, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

It is so wonderful to see the signs of spring everywhere. There is the  renewed energy level among 
children and staff. I am sure the same is happening at home with families. We are at our final home run 
for this school year. I take this  opportunity to remind you of our remaining special events at school and 
other important information.  
 
Soccer Shots:  Thursday, April 25th, 2019 . Soccer Shots is coming to our school on Thursday, April 25th for 
a Demo at 3:30 pm. It will be an experience for children to show their soccer skills. If it is well received by 
the children we might introduce that to our school activities for the summer. Please let me know your 
thoughts on it. 
 

Story time with Mom [May 6th to 10th] we would like to invite the moms to come to their child(ren)’s 
classrooms and read their favourite childhood story or their child's favourite book to the class. Please fill 
out the form below and return to your child's class or email if you are interested. 
 

Annual PD Day: Friday May 17th 2019. The school is closed for an annual CCMA workshop. The teachers 
will be busy throughout the day for the Professional Development Day event. 
 

Spring Concert: Friday, May 31st 2019. The annual spring concert and graduation ceremony is at 1560 
Dundas St West (Erindale Presbyterian Church Hall) Friends and families are cordially welcome.  
Please arrange to arrive at the venue at 9:00 am sharp. The doors will be opened at 9:00 am. The 
presentation will begin at 9:30 am. Children enrolled in the  afternoon program will also attend the 
concert in the morning. The school staff will be back at the school by 11:30 am. Parents can bring the 
children to school after 11:30 am. There is additional parking available for parents in the parking lot of the 
Dentist's office across the Church. It will be a busy concert and the space is limited. I will appreciate your 
patience  and understanding if you miss a seat and have to stand to watch the presentation. 
 
Field Trip: The school is also planning to go to Vic Hadfield Golf & Learning Centre for mini golfing on 
Monday June 17th. I am looking forward to see the dads come to this fun trip with their children. It will 
also be an opportunity to celebrate Fathers day. 
 
Make up Days:  During the deep freeze in February our furnace broke down and the school was shut 
down for two days for the main building and one day for casa 4. The school has decided to add those days 
to cover for the lost time. As a result  the last school day for Casa 4 [Ms. Mala and Ms. Dara] class will be 
June 24th. The last day for the Main building will be June 25th. Previously the last school day was Friday, 
June 21st. 
 

I wish all the families a very happy spring. 
 
Fouzia Ali 

 

Cut Here 

 
Name of the Parent:____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in Storytime activity for my child’s class. 
 

Date:__________________________________ Time: _______________________________________ 


